31 December 2009

OFFICE OF RACING
L JAN 2018
Mr. Mike Kelly '
Executive Director RECEI VED
Office of Racing
Locked Bag 180
CITY EAST QLD 4602
¥
Dear Mike,

Re:  Proposed Integrated Control Body

I wish to advise that the Greyhounds Queensland Board of Directors supports in principle the formation
of one conirol body to govemn the racing industry in Queensiand provided there are adequate safeguards
in place for the minor codes, appropriate employment guarantees are agreed covering all existing control
body staff and that the present business plans for greyhounds can still be implemented.

The Board 18 prepared fo work with the government and the other two codes in forming the new entity,

Yours faithfully

s

* Ms. Kerry Watson
Chair
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